
 

WEEKLY MEMO 

Monday, April 28 – Friday, May 2 

Mon, Apr 28 
Popcorn Day—Thank you PAC 
Neck Point Run for classes who participate  
(check with classroom teacher if not sure). 

Tues, Apr 29 Happy Tuesday! 

 
Wed, Apr 30 

 

Neck Point Run for classes who participate  
(check with classroom teacher if not sure). 

 
Thurs, May 1 

 

Gr 3-7 School Track & Field meet – Rotary Bowl 
Volunteers needed to make this meet a success. The more adults the 
better.  Please contact sarah.grant@sd68.bc.ca if you or any of your 
family members can help out!   
 

Fri, May 2 Gr 2-5 Line Dancing w/Mme Josee at big recess in room 1001 

 

Important Upcoming Dates – Please mark your calendars 

May 5 Pro-D Day – No school for students 

May 9 Hot Lunch - Jalapenos 

May 19 Victoria Day- School Closed 

May 27 *Zone Track Meet (for athletes who qualify) 

  

 



Message from the Office 

What a beautiful week we have had at Ecole Hammond Bay.  Students and staff spent a lot of 

time outdoors learning from and on the land. Tuesday April 22nd was Earth Day.  

Thank you to all the students and staff for helping clean up our school grounds and 

neighbouring properties.                                                  

Chess Club final play off tournament 

Congratulations to Sakura for going undefeated in the primary category.  Best of luck to Avery, 

Lucas and Jack on being the finalist in the intermediate category.  Best of luck in the play-offs! 

Track and Field Grades 3-7 

Track and Field Season has arrived for Grade 3-7 Students! Our whole school meet will be on 
Thursday, May 1st at Rotary Bowl. Please email Mme Grant sarah.grant@sd68.bc.ca if you 
and/or another member of your family can help out: The more adults that come out, the 
better the sense of community and the better the meet will run! Merci.   
 

Message from PAC 

Thank you to those who attended our PAC meeting last 

night.  

Please check our social media pages for the latest 

updates. 

Volunteers still needed for the Track Meet Concession 

and for the Fun Fair.  Many Hands make light work!  

Thanks to all those who have already stepped up to help.  

Parent Corner 

Unlocking Your Parenting Potential Workshops, NARSF 

• Free service for parents and caregivers of teens aged 12-18 

• Mia Maarika mmaarika@narsf.org | Phone: 250-754-2773 ext. 123 

• Week 3: Digital Wellness (May 1 @ 6pm), Week 4: Self-Care (May 8 @ 6pm) 

Triple P Parenting (free): https://www.triplep-parenting.ca/ca/triple-p/ 

Confident Parents: Thriving Kids (free): https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/ 

Power to Parent Series (cost) 

https://neufeldinstitute.org/course/power-to-parent-i-the-vital-connection/ 
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Grade 7 Parents: Mark on your calendar... 

• Parent Night at NDSS - Thursday May 15th, 6-7pm 
• If your child is not attending NDSS next year please ensure their classroom teacher and 

info.hb@sd68.bc.ca so they are aware. 

 

Parachute repaired! 

A huge thank you to the Chan family for repairing our Parachute!  You saved the school lots of 

money and helped our carbon footprint by mending something used, rather than discarding 

and buying new!  Thanks for helping us to REUSE.  The kids were already out having fun with it! 

 

  



 

 

What’s Happening at Ecole Hammond Bay 

 

Friends to the Earth   

Volunteer Clean up by our amazing “Stewards Of The Land”          

         

 

                                           



Planting at Neck Point on Earth Day by Div 16 

 
 



Chess Club: 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New outdoor toys for recess! 

 

 
 

 

                  


